
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 
There is no Sunday School/ABF, Children’s Church or Nursery today because 
of the Memorial Day holiday. 
 
6/1 There will be no youth group on the 1st. Students, enjoy your first week 
of summer vacation! We will return to youth group on the 8th. 
 
6/1 Pastor Andrew will be leading a group through reading through the Bible 
in 90 days, starting on June 1st. He will send out an email everyday with the 
chapters to be read and with a short devotion/his thoughts on the readings. 
Conversation is encouraged! Email Pastor Andrew, or find him after the 
service in the fellowship hall to sign up!  
 
WHO WANTS TO GO CAMPING??? 
We asked that question last year and had a great response!  Seven church 
families were interested in having a fun weekend getting to know each other 
and relaxing.  And we were doing just that!  Then the heavens opened up in 
biblical proportions (think floods of Noah).  Adversity draws you closer 
together - and it did. Eventually though, common sense prevailed and we 
abandoned our sites for a shared supper at the Ashoff’s home and dry beds 
that night. 
 We are going to try again!  July 15-17 is the date and we will be camping at 
Prairie Rose State Park (between Walnut and Harlan). Camping fees are 
$20.00/night (essentially one family per site, which includes electricity).  More 
details will follow, but to get reservations in please let Paul Iekel (phone/text 
712-254-6124) or the church office know by June 13 if you would like to be a 
part of this weekend.  When we know who is going we will work out how we 
will do meals and activities. And if you can’t stay overnight, you are welcome 
to join us for a partial day on Saturday. 
 
Graduation Celebration Invitations 
Kayla Mendenhall—Saturday, June 4th, at 5 pm at the Stamp Building, 205 
Maple St. in Atlantic. 
Isaac Altman—Saturday, June 11th, from 4-6 p.m. at the Altman home, 305 
W. 29th St., Atlantic   
 

Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming Events.      
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W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  
The following ministries are also available: 

 
Nursery  

Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2. 
 

Children’s Church 
 Available for children 3 years old through 5th grade during the sermon. 

Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing. 
 

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School,                    
NO Children’s Church, NO Nursery, and NO Adult Bible Fellowship 

Youth Sunday  
School & Adult Bible 

Classes 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our church! 
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations box 
immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. They can 
also be mailed to the church by check, or you can give through our 
website via PayPal using a credit or debit card. Thank you! 

Looking for a place to serve? You can volunteer in music,     
children’s and many more ministries. Email us at 
serve@GracePointAtlantic.com to get involved. 

 

Church Office 
church@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Church Website 
www.GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Pastor—Don McLean 
don@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship—Andrew Johnson 
andrew@GracePointAtlantic.com   
Remind for Youth Updates—>Contact Pastor Andrew 
 

Children’s Discipleship Director—Pam Russell 
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Ministries Director—Dick Nichols 
                                      

GracePoint Church 

To our guests—Thank you for joining us!  We’re delighted 
you chose to worship with us!  We’d love to meet you, 
answer any questions and give you a welcome gift at our 
Welcome Table in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

Healthy Practices for Worship 
 

 The use of a face covering or mask is welcome but 
not required at our programs and services. If you are 
more comfortable wearing one, please feel free to 
do so. 

 Overflow seating is available in the Fellowship Hall 
for those who would like to watch the service in a 
more spread out setting. 

 If you are feeling sick or have a fever, please join us 
for worship from home via the livestream on our 
YouTube channel. 
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